
..DID: 11285

..TXT: 

CENTRAL HUDSON GAS & ELECTRIC CORPORATION
284 SOUTH AVENUE

POUGHKEEPSIE, NEW YORK 12601

January 31, 2000

Public Service Commission
Three Empire State Plaza
Albany, New York 12223-1350

Dear Commissioners:

Re: Case 94-E-0952 -
In the Matter of Competitive Opportunities 

Regarding Electric Service, Filed in Case 93-M-0229

Attached for filing electronically with the Commission are the following
rate leaves to comply with Opinion 99-13 issued December 31, 1999 in Case 94-E-
0952, Opinion and Order Adopting Standard Interconnection Requirements for
Distributed Generation Units, by Central Hudson Gas & Electric Corporation
("Central Hudson" or "the Company"), to become effective on a temporary basis on
February 1, 2000.

Electricity - P.S.C. No. 15

Original Leaf No. 19.1    Original Leaf No. 19.6
Original Leaf No. 19.2    Original Leaf No. 19.7
Original Leaf No. 19.3    Original Leaf No. 19.8
Original Leaf No. 19.4 1st Revised Leaf No. 166
Original Leaf No. 19.5 1st Revised Leaf No. 212

The purpose of this filing is to comply with Ordering Paragraph 1 of the
above Order which directs the Company to incorporate into our electric tariff
Standard Interconnection Requirements and revised Photovoltaic Interconnection
Standards set forth in the appendices to the Order.

All tariff provisions related to Distributed Generation have been included
in General Information Section 3.C. Distributed Generation Interconnection
Requirements.

In addition to the interconnection requirements for distributed generation
units, the Order also required the utilities to incorporate the updated
Photovoltaic Interconnection Standards attached as Appendix B to the Order.
Since the Photovoltaic Interconnection Standards are not included in CHG&E's
tariffs, no tariff change is necessary.  However, CHG&E has updated its
Residential Photovoltaic Interconnection Agreement, which is referenced in the
tariff to incorporate the new interconnection standards.

As specified in Ordering Paragraph 1, "The requirement of Section 66(12)(b)
of the Public Service Law as to newspaper publication of these amendments is
waived".
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Please direct any correspondence in this matter to Maida Lewis at (914)
486-5375, or at the above address.  Thank you. 
  

Very truly yours, 

Arthur R. Upright
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